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Please stop with all of these ridiculous gun restrictive measures. What is the purpose of this
legislation? Is it to make people feel better about you trying to justify your job? Will this bring us
closer to a “safe” society? Will criminals follow this new law? Of course not!! Why waste your time.
Criminals will ALWAYS be able to get guns. Don’t try to restrict honest law abiding citizens from

being able to protect their families and children against the predators!! Locking up your home
protection is like locking up a fire extinguisher. When you need either of these, YOU NEED THEM

NOW, not trying to find your key and unlock you protection.

Perhaps you should be concentrating on important issues like a BALANCED BUDGET!!!! Or the
homeless crisis!!!

Please do the right thing and solve the important issues first!!

Jeffry Penick
503-701-6648
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